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Interhouse Swimming Carnival 2018 

Butterfly/Backstroke Competition Pool Competitors 

Early Departure for Chandler Wednesday 28 February 

 

 

 

 

 
 

20 February 2018 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Your child has nominated to swim Butterfly or Backstroke for their House in 
the competition pool at the Interhouse Swimming Carnival.  

 
Due to the number of competition races to get through on the day, we will 
need to start the Butterfly and Backstroke events early to complete the 

program on time. 
 

Students competing in these events will be Departing Attunga Street 
Carpark by bus; please arrive at 7.30am for a 7.40am departure. 
 

Students will return to St Paul’s by bus with their class. 
 

 
Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 
 

Tim Hughes  
Head of Sport Development 
 

 


